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Comments: Climbing within our national parks has been a sustainable and important part of our parks for the last

60+ years. Climbers have enriched these parks with communities that meet in the outdoors with the same goal

and interest to adventure further and utilize the natural beauty of our parks. 

The usage of fixed bolts within the parks does not impede future usage or enjoyment of others, it makes the sport

safer and more responsible for those who partake. This community is rapidly growing and we need to keep fixed

anchors as a way to make sure that climbers are acting responsibly and safely. 


